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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to the final half term in 2018-19!  We have some fantastic events and visits taking place 
to support learning and, of course, there is the much anticipated Year 4 Leavers’ Show and Sports Day to 
look forward to! The links to the class booklets are below and we hope it gives you an insight into their 
opportunities and learning this half term. 
 
The children have enjoyed the first cycle of the Summer menus and the new choices introduced have 
been a success! 
 
The Summer Fete day is creeping nearer and we are really hoping you can help us with securing some 
raffle prizes, along with the general donations for our tombola and plant stall. The class teachers are 
preparing stalls with the children and they are once again looking forward to running them with you. 
More information will keep coming through ParentMail so thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Enjoy your weekend.  
 

 
Head Teacher                     
 

School Dinners: Week beginning Monday 10 June 2019 will be Week 1 of our menu. 
 
Summer Term 2 Class Curriculum Information Booklets 
Click on your child’s class to be taken directly to this terms learning. 
 

Nursery Reception Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  Year 4 
 
Wood/Pallets Donation 
Thank you to Robin Watson Sign and Design who are based in Hexham, Harrison and Lucy’s dad for their 
kind donations. 
 
Corbridge Village Show 
Corbridge Village showare having a scarecrow competition on Saturday 7 September 2019.  The 
scarecrows will be displayed in the front garden area of the Parish Hall and can be erected from 10am 
on the day of the show.  If you would like to enter, then each scarecrow should be no larger than 1.50m 
wide x 1.50m high.  The competition will be judged by Carol Malia and entries are free. There are prizes 
for 1st – 5th place. 
 
Summer Social at Broomhaugh First School – Saturday 8 June 2019 
It would be lovely to see you at Broomhaugh First School on Saturday as they are having a Summer 
Social and Mini Olympics. Families can compete in games, there will be a tombola, raffle, refreshments 
and some stalls. Fire and Dough (mobile pizza van) will be open from 4 – 4:30pm, so even if you just 
want to call for a pizza treat, you would be very welcome! 

      Friday 7 June 2019 
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Diary dates are printed below and new dates will be added in red so please check each week for any events/activities 
involving your child’s year group. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Corbridge Church of England First School – Diary Dates 2018-2019 
School closes at 3.00pm on Friday 24 May for half term and reopens on Monday 3 June.   

Week beginning 10 June Year 1 Phonics Assessment Week Further information to follow 

Friday 14 June 
 

SPECIAL LUNCH Year 1 lunch choice Letter has now been issued. 

Friday 14 June Year 2 Class Assembly 2:30pm                                                                      

Parentmail has been issued 

Thursday 20 June Year 4 Leavers Service at Newcastle Cathedral 
(am) 

Letters has now been issued. 

Friday 21 June Reception Class Assembly 2:30pm 

Friday 28 June 
 

SPECIAL LUNCH Reception lunch Choice Further information to follow 

Friday 28 June 
 

Pupil Voice Conference 
Hexham Partnership of Schools event 

4 pupils from Year 4 will represent school and take 
part in this workshop day. 

Monday 1 July Swimming gala Selected pupils from year 3 – further information 
to follow 

Friday 5 July Year 1 and Year 2 visit to Blue Reef Aquarium, 
Tynemouth and the beach 

Letters has now been issued. 

Saturday 6 July 
PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF 
DATE 

Summer Fete 
 
FARM YARD FETE! 

11am - 2pm 

MONDAY 8 JULY  TRANSFER DAY  
 

Y4 children will attend their middle school. 
Other children spend the day in the next class. 

Tuesday 9 July Year 3 visit to Roman Army Museum and 
Vindolanda  

Further information to follow 

Wednesday 10 July SPECIAL LUNCH Teddy Bear’s Picnic Further information to follow 

Thursday 11 July Year 4 Partnership  Festival at Wentworth 
Leisure Centre 

Further information to follow 

Monday 15 July Sports’ Day (afternoon)  

Tuesday 16 July Nursery Graduation and Sports Morning  

Wednesday 17 July Parent Open Door – opportunity for parents to drop in to see their child’s teacher between 3.00 and 
4.00pm  

Thursday 18 July Year 4 Leavers’ Concert  

Friday 19 July SPECIAL LUNCH Year 4 lunch Choice Further information to follow 

School closes at 3.00pm on Friday 19 July for the summer break.  School will reassemble on Tuesday 3 September 2019.   

Year 3 swimming dates for the summer term 2019 

12,19, 26 of June 3 July 

 

Don’t forget it’s the Summer Fete on Saturday 6 July 2019  
If you or anyone you know would like to take a stall at the fete please contact the office on 01434 632534 

or email admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk  
Summer Fete – Saturday 6 July 2019 – Can you help with a donation?   

All donations will be gratefully received and can be dropped at the school office or taken by the class teacher.  

We are hoping for… 

 Plants / seedlings / cuttings for our plant stall (please drop off the day before the fete) 

 Good conditions toys, books and teddies 

 Tombola prizes – chocolates, wine, toiletries… 

 Outgrown school uniforms  

 Cakes, tray-bakes, cupcakes etc.  (please drop off on Friday 5 July or on the morning of the fete) 
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